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A Letter to Leo*
Dear Leo:

liease hurry back or else send us the key to the bulletin 
boards. They’re stealing the Bulletin again. Poor Jim Donahue lost 
some prayers yesterday because the boys didn’t get a chance to read it 
The trouble was that it said something about the girls * Even the nice 
boys in Walsh Hall want to steal it when it makes them out shieks. The key, Leo, the

Who Knows Good Whiskey?
smell of "Happy Hew Year" breath convinces one that although 

poison liquor carried off 8000 in Philadelphia last year, there are 
some who can get away with it. The students who know good whiskey are 
requested to wear a white rose in the buttonhole all day Sunday. There
are enough roses "blbbmihg~on'the'"1mm in"front of the Main Building...
to supply all who have learned to know good whiskey since the Eigh­
teenth Amendment went into effect three years ago.

Sell This To %our Pastor.
The number of Communions during the fall months was 77,200 an 

average of 813 a day for the 95 claas days, and an increase of 176 
a day over the previous year.

The Religious Survey
The Survey for 1922-23 went to press yesterday, and will be ready 

for distribution in about two weeks. It won’t cost you anything, but 
it is worth five dollars a copy. For the benefit of the Freshmen it 
should be stated that the Survey is a little book of 64 pages that *» 
tells all the secrets of the boys. Twelve thousand copies will be printed for secret distribution.

Forewarned.
The Notre Dame clubs that were forced by competition to hold 

dances on holydays of obligation should understand that the Church does! 
not dispense from her laws just because the tuxedos are all engaged - 
for the other nights. Arrange your date now.
P.S. Please don’t drop any more dance programs into the collection ■ 
box at the five o ’clock mass on Hew Year’s morning.

The Feast Tomorrow.
Epiphany, or "Little Christmas" comte lotates the visit of the thre 

kings ito Bethlehem. It represents the manifestation of Our Lord to the Gentiles —  to us.
John F. O'Hara C.L.C., 
Prefect of Religion.


